 JOFSTETTER LAW OFFICT RECEIVED

608 West Franklin Street :
Boise, Idaho 83702 lOCT 27 2005

Dana@idahoWaterLaw.com

Dana L. Hofstetter Telephone: (208) A23- 7500
Attorney at Law Facsimile: (208)424-8774

October 25, 2005

Via Facsimile and U.S. Mail

Shelley Keen
Idaho Department of Water Resources

P.0O. Box 83720
Boise, Idaho 83720-0098

Re:  Permit No. 63-32067

Dear Mr. Keen:

After discussing the matter further with my client, Greg Obendorf, it has been
determined that the original language in Condition No. 4 of Permit No. 63-32067 is
acceptable. The water under this right is intended to be used in the ponds exclusively.
Accordingly, we hereby withdraw the Petition for Reconsideration previously filed

concerning this matter.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. If you have any questions or need
‘additional information, please contact me.

Sincerely,
HOFSTETTER LAW OFFICE, LLC

L st

' Dana L.. Hofstetter

cc: Steve Lester

Greg Obendorf
D:4027.2/6657



